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November 17,2010 

Elizabeth M. Murphy, Esq. 
Secretary 
Securities and Exchange Commission 
100 F Street, N.E. 
Washington, D.C. 20549-1090 

Re:	 Proposed Rule 202(a)(II)(G)-1 under the Investment Advisers Act of 1940 
File Number 87-25-10 

Dear Ms. Murphy: 

I have been requested to provide you with the comments of a certain family office with 
respect to the above-referenced proposed rule. 

We appreciate the fact that Congress has provided for an exemption from registration for 
family offices in the Dodd-Frank Wall Street Reform and Consumer Protection Act as 
well as the efforts of the SEC in promptly proposing a definition for purposes of this 
exemption. 

We believe the definition should be sufficiently broad to include the various types of 
structures that are currently being used by many single family offices as well as 
adequately reflect the arrangements which exist in a large number of single family 
offices. 

Accordingly, it is urged that the SEC broaden the Proposed Rule to be consistent with the 
comments submitted by Martin E. Lybecker on behalf of the Private Investor Coalition. 
Without such broadening, it is likely that many family offices, inclusive of the office 
which has requested that I send you this letter, will be forced to apply for a special 
exemption from registration. 

Thank you, for your consideration of these comments. 


